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Monday 18th July 2022 

Hot weather update 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Earlier I wrote to you to inform you of all of the measures that we have put in place in response to this 

hot weather. Jaime and I have been around the school and we feel that we want to take further action for 

tomorrow as, although the children are out of the sun and relatively happy, it is still rather unpleasant for 

the children and staff as it is stuffy and hot in several parts of the school. With the temperature 

continuing to be high tonight, the school will be even hotter tomorrow with residual heat so we feel that 

it will only be worse for the children. 

Therefore, tomorrow (Tuesday 19th July) I am asking that you keep your child/ren at 

home unless absolutely necessary. 

This absence will be authorised. We are not taking the decision to close the school as we are aware that it 

will place additional pressure on some families, particularly key workers who are needed in their own 

work places tomorrow. With reduced numbers of children in school we will be able to leave the hottest 

classrooms unused and keep children cool with additional fans.  

Should you wish to complete any home learning, you can use the Oak Academy website.  

Oak Academy 

Alternatively, you can enjoy a nice family day. Please note that if your child is not in school they will not 

miss out on any learning as formal lessons will not be taking place. 

• Little Stars will be closed tomorrow. 

• If your child is in Nursery and you want your child to attend, please contact the school office. 

• The year 6 graduation will now take place on Wednesday 20th July at 9:10am. 

We expect all children to return to school on Wednesday 20th July.  

Kind regards, 

Ray Capper 

Head of School 
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